
CEO ANNOUNCEMENT - PRESS RELEASE 
 

MAHOVA - Your Masonic 
Community announced that  

Randy P. Smith will be its  

Chief Executive Officer, effective 
January 8, 2024. 

 

An experienced business leader, Randy 
P. Smith will succeed Anne B. Hagen, 
who has served at the Home since 
August 2009.  

Randy holds his MBA from Loyola University and comes to us 
with over fifteen years of experience in all aspects of senior 
living communities. Most recently, he was Regional VP of 
Operations for Brightview Senior Living. 

He has an appreciation for the importance of caring for our 
residents and families, overseeing day to day operations, 
mentoring future leaders, and helping chart the strategic course 
for our organization. 

Randy looks forward to serving the wonderful residents of 
MAHOVA and continuing in the footsteps of Anne. 
 


